
 

 

FFWPU Argentina: Two-day Divine Principle seminar on the Divine Principle 
 
Carlos Vargas 
July 2, 2023 
 

 
 

On July 1 and 2, 2023, a two-day seminar on the Divine Principle was held in Buenos Aires for our young 

people and new guests. 

 

This seminar was organized by the coordinators of Sunghwa Argentina Luis and Johanna Esparza in 

collaboration with the members of CARP Argentina. 

 

The main introductory lectures on the divine principle were given, with the aim of preparing the 

participants for the 7-day Winter Seminar, which takes place every year during the winter holidays in 

Argentina. 

 

It should be noted that there were 24 participants, 18 in person and 6 virtually through the Zoom platform, 

most of them Sunghwa members between 11 and 20 years old. 

 

In order to make the Seminar more enjoyable and to fraternize, there were also games and integration 

activities. During the two days, the youth also learned part of the vertical tradition by making HDH and 

closing the day. 

 

The speakers and the staff that helped with the organization and the kitchen were members of CARP and 

the Mamani Sosa Family. 

 

At the same time, at the CARP Center in the province of Córdoba, on July 1, the first 2 conferences on the 

Divine Principle were also given to 3 new guests, fruits of the testimony of the activities of the formula 

course (STF Argentina). 

 

 

 


